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Urgent Notice

June 25 2013

As the rebuild and clean-up efforts continue in Calgary following the flooding, services
have progressed to the point where NGX staff can now return to the downtown offices.
Effective Wednesday June 26th, NGX staff will be back in NGX offices and all markets
will be operated on-site.

All NGX contact information and services will return to normal on Wednesday.
Thank you for your patience during this emergency situation.
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